
 

Madrid, August 21st, 2008 

 

Capt. Martin Chalk 
President 
European Cockpit Association 
Rue du Commerce 41 
B‐1000 Brussels 
Belgium 
 

Dear Captain Chalk 

On behalf of SEPLA President, Capt. Jose Maria Vazquez, and all the Spanish Pilots’ 
community, I would like to express our greatest appreciation to all ECA Member 
Associations for their support and solidarity on the dramatic accident yesterday in 
Madrid‐Barajas Airport. 

Yesterday we felt the pain and the grief of having lost some fellow pilots and cabin 
crewmembers and the majority of passengers of flight JKK 5022.  

But we also felt the hearts and souls of European pilots supporting us and relieving our 
sadness. 

Please send our deepest gratitude to all ECA Member Associations, Executive Board 
Members and Staff in these bitter days. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Juan Carlos Lozano 
IFALPA Director  
SEPLA 
 

 


